
Welcome to the Hywel 

Dda Express 

 

Read this Newspaper to find out about upcoming 

events! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read all about it: What have the School Councils 

been up to this term? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Council 

 

Join us for the Big Pedal by travelling to school on a 

bike, scooter or walk.  It will be between the 25th 

March and 5th April.  We want people to pedal or walk 

to school instead of going in a car and creating 

pollution.  It will also help you get fit.  The Wellbeing 

Council will be keeping an eye out for children who are 

using a bike or scooter to get to school.  Raffle 

tickets will be given out to these children and they 

could win a prize. Get pedalling! 

 

 



 

Digital Learning Council 

 

 We set up and created a Google Classroom for the remaining 

pupils in the Digital Learning Council. Mostly Year 3’s joined. 

 We discussed the pros and cons of the internet. 

 Through Google Docs the members typed in pros and cons on 

Google Classroom. 

 We discussed the importance of being safe online. 

 We then collaboratively created Google Slides (posters) 

through Google Classroom. The members had a slide each 

that they were in charge of and inputted information for 

other pupils in Hywel Dda on how to stay safe online. 

 We invited the MPs to a meeting in the morning of 

Wednesday 20th February before school. 

Here they will be part of the new Digital Team of Hywel Dda 

Primary School. 

Mr Jones  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Council 

 

In the Reading Council we have been talking about World Book 

Day. We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 15th March 

by dressing up and having a competition. Foundation Phase will be 

drawing a picture linked to their favourite book and Key Stage 2 

will be designing a book cover. We are excited to announce that 

there will be prizes for the winners too! 

In our council meeting, we designed and put up posters, gave out 

book tokens and decided on a competition. We talked about our 

reading buddy idea too and we are very excited to start helping 

the younger children with their reading next term. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foreign Office 

 

In Foreign Office we have created a booklet with information 

about our school to send to our link school in Uganda. We have 

taken photographs around the school and annotated them to tell 

Bulatse Primary School about our school life. We then chose and 

named the teddy bears that will be sent to schools around the 

world. In addition, we have designed and created country 

information displays to go on our Foreign Office board.  

 

from Lois, Class 6D.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


